
Next week is Homecoming Week At Karns!

To Kick off the week, your Student Culture Committee is
hosting the

Homecoming Hoe Down
Saturday, September 18th from 7-9 pm in the Commons

This is a Sadie Hawkins Dance.  That means Ladies you ask
your date to the dance.

This is also the first competition of Homecoming.  Points will
be awarded based on the number of advanced ticket sales.

Tickets will be on sale during lunch Wednesday - Friday this
week in the new commons.  They are $5 each or $8 a couple
in advance or $10 each at the door.  If you plan on bringing a
date that does not go to Karns High, you must fill out a guest
agreement form.  It will be due by noon on Friday, September
17th.  They are in the front office.


